
April is National Child Abuse Prevention and 
Awareness Month.  It is a special time to raise 
awareness about child abuse and to share 
information about how we can prevent it.  We 
rely on support from our community to provide 
free services to children and families, to offer 
our free support group for child abuse victims, 
and to participate in community events so that 
we can help educate everyone - young and not 
so young - about how they can protect 
themselves or the children in their lives. 
 

By purchasing one of our Blue Ribbon 

Door Dows, you can show your support for the Paulding Child Advocacy Center 
as well as your commitment to preventing child abuse.  Door bows are $10 
each.  Help us paint Paulding blue during April! 
 

Contact the Paulding Child Advocacy Center at 678.363.7234 or email 
ivyc@pauldingcac.org.  You can also mail the order form below  with your check 
or money order to:  Paulding CAC, PO Box 703, Dallas, GA 30132. 

for Child Abuse Prevention  

and Awareness Month 

 

Name: _____________________________________________________________ 
Agency/Business: ____________________________________________________ 
Address: ___________________________________________________________ 
City/State/Zip: ______________________________________________________ 
Email: _____________________________________________________________ 
Phone: ______________________________ NUMBER OF BOWS: _____________ 

BLUE RIBBON Door Bows will be ready for display by March 27th.  You are welcome to pick them up at our center or 

we can deliver them to you at your request.  Delivery may occur anytime between March 27th and April 3rd.   

mailto:ivyc@pauldingcac.org

